
Gary & Paula Doig  have been Gary & Paula Doig  have been 
long time supporters of Orchard long time supporters of Orchard 
View Students, especially those View Students, especially those 
at the elementary levelat the elementary level

In addition to their many In addition to their many 
volunteer efforts, they have volunteer efforts, they have 
also made significant yearly also made significant yearly 
contributions that have helped contributions that have helped 
100’s of our OV students 100’s of our OV students 
participate in extra educationalparticipate in extra educational  
activities such as the 3activities such as the 3rdrd Grade  Grade 
“safety around the Water” “safety around the Water” 
program. program. 
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